
Chisholm Swimming Carnival 2022

15 November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Our Chisholm Swimming Carnival will be held on Tuesday 29 November 2022. All students in Year 2 to Year 5
will participate on the day along with students in Year 1 who meet the eligibility criteria. The carnival will be held at
YMCA Hawkesbury Oasis Swimming Centre, South Windsor. Transport to and from Oasis has been arranged by
the school. Children are to arrive at school at normal time and will return for school dismissal time.

The carnival will consist of 25m, 50m and novelty events. Children who participate in 50m events will not
participate in the novelty events. The novelty events are at the same time as the 50m races and take place in the
indoor pool. Any child who participates in 50m races is encouraged to participate in more than one event.

To assist with carnival preparations, we ask that you talk with your child and nominate the events in which your
child wants to participate in. Your accurate judgment is most important. Please complete the Chisholm Swimming
Carnival 2022 Form.

Each child is to wear their swimwear to the carnival with their sports shorts, their sports polo (or a t-shirt of their
house colour) and joggers (students may bring thongs or sandals to wear at the carnival). Children are to bring a
towel, a hat, drink bottle, goggles and a packed recess and lunch. Please apply sunscreen to your child in the
morning and sunscreen will be available to them throughout the day. Please label all items of clothing.

Children who turn 8 years of age in 2023 are permitted to compete at zone level. If your child is currently in Year
One, is turning 8 in 2023 and competes at club level standard please complete the relevant section on the
Chisholm Swimming Carnival 2022 Form.

Parent/Carer assistance on the day will be required and very much appreciated. If you can help, please fill in your
details on the Chisholm Swimming Carnival 2022 Form. To volunteer you must have completed your Building
Child Safe Communities Online Training Module prior to the day. Please click on the link to begin training -
Building Child Safe Communities Training

We are looking forward to a successful Chisholm Swimming Carnival.

Yours sincerely,

Karen Baxter
Sport Coordinator

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfRAFkdBMzvjumna6Tj4drXFtjRDT6Q_eqXKiQ5DjwzfHRktw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfRAFkdBMzvjumna6Tj4drXFtjRDT6Q_eqXKiQ5DjwzfHRktw/viewform
https://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/about/student-safety/volunteer-and-contractor-training

